
 
 

 
 
 
 
Hello from Surrey Schools! 
 
Surrey Schools is reviewing and renewing its communications efforts. Parents are asked 
to take about 15 minutes to provide feedback by completing a short survey 
at: www.surveymonkey.com/r/SurreySchoolDistrictCommunicationSurvey. 
 
Your input is important to us and we hope you'll be able to assist us. Please don't 
delay…the deadline is May 28. 
 
Also, in partnership with the Surrey Now-Leader and with the assistance of some 
Tamanawis Secondary students, Surrey Schools has prepared a parent e-newspaper—
Educate & Communicate Now, or EdCom—to share stories that may be of interest to 
district parents.  
 
The e-paper also includes advertisements that are focused on student and family-
related services and activities. The advertisements cover the costs of producing this 
publication. You can read EdCom on the Surrey Now-Leader site or on the Surrey 
School District page 


